Benton County Genealogical Society
Board Meeting Minutes - 1:00pm, Annex, May 3, 2024
www.bcgs-oregon.org

President: George Davidson called the meeting to order.

1. Next board meeting will be Friday September 6, 2024!
2. Next general meeting is Saturday May 11, 2024, at the Annex.
3. Previous board meeting minutes were approved and are posted on our BCGS website.

Both the General Meeting and Potluck will be held in the Annex on May 11, 2024
starting at 10:30 am: A General Meeting to discuss plans for next year followed by a
Potluck will be in the Annex. Bring something delicious to share for the potluck. May 11"
1s our last meeting until September! We are taking a three month summer break this year.

Future Programs: Programs mentioned we could consider include a book sale, holiday
gifts auction, silent auction and touring the museum’s collections building.

Treasurer: Lois reported we still have $4,200 in the bank; however, our expenses total
more than our income right now.

Membership: Connie reported we have two new members making a total of 34
memberships for 2024 so far.

Webmaster: George posts all meeting minutes and Newsletters on the BCGS website.

Library: Liza reported she and George have started moving books around in the library to
make room for the new donated books. They are currently using temporary identification
stickers on the shelves. Some books will have to be moved upstairs and logical groupings
will be kept together. As soon as the rearranging is completed a new inventory will be
taken and displayed on our website. We will have a spectacular library when all the
rearranging has been completed.
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Respectfully Submitted,
Linda Olsen, Secretary
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